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FARM BUREAU MUTUAL INSURANCE COMPANY 

ANNOUNCES PLAN TO ACQUIRE CROP1 INSURANCE

West Des Moines, Iowa – (AgNewsWire) Farm Bureau Mutual Insurance Company announced today that it has signed a letter of intent to purchase Des Moines-based Crop1 Insurance in early 2006. 

Crop1 Insurance will operate as a wholly-owned subsidiary of Farm Bureau Mutual Insurance Company, one of three property-casualty insurance companies managed by FBL Financial Group, Inc. (NYSE: FFG), an insurance and financial services holding company based in West Des Moines. 

Crop1 Insurance is a Managing General Agency (MGA) offering the Federal Multi-Peril Crop Insurance (MPCI) program. This federally reinsured MPCI program is offered under the supervision of the Risk Management Agency (RMA) of the United States Department of 

Agriculture. In 2003, Crop1 became the first company approved by the FCIC to offer the Premium Reduction Plan (PRP). 


Bruce Trost, Farm Bureau Mutual Executive Vice President, made the official announcement Thursday at Iowa Farm Bureau headquarters in West Des Moines.

“This acquisition will strengthen both organizations.  Crop1’s position as an innovator and market leader brings additional expertise to Farm Bureau Mutual’s crop insurance program, and Crop1 will benefit from the strength of the Farm Bureau brand.” (:15) ([image: image3.png]
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Trost says the farmers will be the ultimate beneficiaries of the acquisition.
“This transaction is consistent with Farm Bureau Mutual’s mission to serve the unique needs of crop producers throughout our marketing territory.  Going forward, crop producing customers in the new combined marketing territory will have easier access to the most innovative and affordable crop insurance program available.” (:18) ([image: image4.png]
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Crop1 Chief Executive Officer Billy Rose Crop1 Insurance says he is proud of the innovative approach they have taken to delivering the best possible crop insurance to today’s producers at a savings.  “What we’ve developed represents a real service to the farmers in the states that we serve.  Not only do we use technology to help farmers pinpoint the best plan for their individual circumstances, we have proven that we can deliver a savings as well.  Since 2003, Crop 1 Insurance has helped farmers save over $4 million in crop insurance premiums.”  (:24) ([image: image5.png]
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According to Steve Baccus, Chairman of the Farm Bureau Mutual Insurance Company board of directors and President of Kansas Farm Bureau, the acquisition is great news for agriculture.   “We are the organization that producers have known and trusted for more than 65 years.  We have been steadfast in our advocacy within the industry as well as our commitment to serving farmers and ranchers with innovative products, unparalleled service as well as competitive insurance premiums.  As a farmer myself, I know how critical it is to have partners who understand just how efficiently we have to operate to remain successful and profitable.”  (:26) ([image: image6.png]
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